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September 20, 2021 was the final submission date for nominations for both the comprehensive and 

individual program Family Forest Education Awards co-sponsored by NAUFRP and the National 

Woodland Owners Association (NWOA).  Six nominations were received by the NAUFRP office and sent 

to the Extension Committee for evaluation. NWOA was notified of the closure of the nomination period 

and the submissions that were received. Due to the institutions that submitted nominations, a new 

review committee was required. Jeff Stringer, Extension Committee Chair has developed a new review 

committee and has requested that nominations be evaluated by October 22. The Executive Director 

(Mark Megalos) of NWOA will be notified the award recipients and NWOA will develop a press release 

for the awards. The presentation of the awards should be completed during the virtual fall NAUFRP 

General Assemble Meeting, November 3 and award plaques shipped to recipients. Jeff Stringer will 

participate and represent NAUFRP at the November 16, 2021 virtual meeting of the North Central 

Forestry Extension Meeting. NAUFRP has also been informally represented by Jeff Stringer and Dale 

Green at recent Southern Region Extension Forestry executive committee meetings in September 2021.  


